

<u>Fundraising Assessment Opportunity</u>: Volunteer for at least <u>4 hours</u> at the <u>Fall Book Fair</u> and receive <u>one (1) point</u>

Dear Parent/Guardian(s),

We will have a Scholastic Book Fair during the week of **October 7th to 11th.** If you are interested in volunteering to work the Book Fair during that week, please keep in mind the following:

- Work 4 hours to earn one point
- Volunteers for this event are on a First Come. First Serve basis
- Volunteers are limited to 8 ADULT helpers per day
- When volunteering, for the safety of our students, please arrange for a baby sitter. Young children cannot accompany parent during the volunteering hours
- Must have completed the Protecting God's Children Workshop with a copy of your certificate on file in office

The Book Fair will be open from 8:15 am to 10:30 am and 11:30 pm to 2:00 pm.

Sincerely,

If you are interested, please complete the form below and send to the school office labeled, **Attention: Ms. Rosemary Assisi** by **Tuesday, September 24th.**